
CCJP proudly presents 

Pat Anderson AO 

on 

The Process, Significance and Need for 

an Indigenous Voice to Parliament in the Constitution 
 

 Venue: Sisters of Mercy Congregation Centre 

 6 Victoria Rd, Parramatta 

 Date: Thursday, February 23rd 

 Time:  4pm - 6pm 

 Cost:  FREE - Refreshments provided. 
 

Enquiries to ccjp@bigpond.com 

Ph:  (02) 9745 0820 

Parking available in grounds or in the large carpark across the road 

Pat Anderson is an Alyawarre woman known nationally and internationally as an advocate for the 

rights and health of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. Ms Anderson is Chair of the 

Lowitja Institute and has extensive experience in Aboriginal health, including community  

development, policy formation and research ethics. She was appointed an Officer of the Order of 

Australia (AO) in 2014 for distinguished service to the Indigenous community as a social justice  

advocate, particularly through promoting improved health, and educational and protection outcomes 

for children. Ms Anderson was Co-Chair of the Referendum Council that released its final report in 

2017 and has since led the work of the Uluru Dialogue in partnership with the ILC UNSW.  

IT’S TIME for a First Nations Voice to Parliament  

protected by the Constitution 
visit UluruStatement.org for more information 
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